
THE VILLAGES SINGLES CLUB GOT TALENT! 
 

The Villages Singles Club Got Talent Group has been in operation for over 10 years under the 
direction of Pinky O’Neil. The group performs at nursing homes and rehab centers. ￼ If you think you 
might be interested in joining this group, the next performance is at Mission Oaks on Friday, 
September 13. Thank you, Pinky and the other got talent volunteers for the performances and joy 
that you have brought to these residents over the years. 

 

Call Pinky at (352) 350-6455 to be a guest at this performance or for more information. 

 

 

 

 


